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Docket No. 50-166

Dr. George E. Dieter, Dean
College of Engineering
University of Maryland
Engineering Classroom Building
Room ll37D
College Park, Maryland 20742

Dear Dr. Dieter:

Subject: NRC Inspection No. 50-166/94-01

Enclosed is a corrected transmittal letter for Inspection Report No. 50-166/94-01. The

original transmittal letter was dated February 25,1994 and contained an error in the date of the

inspection. The irspection was conducted on January 25-31, 1994, rather than 1993, as

indicated. We apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused you.

Sincerely,

Original S;gned By:
Richard R. Keimig

MJames H. Joyner, Chief
,

g Facilities Radiological Safety
| and Safeguards B.cmch

Division of Radiation Safety'

and Safeguards
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University of Maryland 2

cc w/cncl:
*

Dr. W. Chappas, Reactor Director
Dr. G. Pertmer, Director, Nuclear Engineering Program 3

Dr. M. Wuttig, Chairman, Department of Materials and Nuclear Engineering
Dr. William Vernetson, TRTR
K. Abraham
Public Document Room
lei. Public Document Room (LPDR)
Ne i ar Safety Information Center (NSIC)
State of Maryland (2)
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University of Maryland 3

bce w/ encl:
Region I Docket Room (w/ concurrences)
T. F. Dragoun, DRSS
S. IIolmes, DFSS
S. Weiss, NRR (OWFN 10D21)
J. Caldwell, NRR/LOLB (OWFN 10D22)
V. McCree, OEDO
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